
 
Staff Report

 
Report To: Council Meeting 

From:  Lee Gosnell, Manager of Operations & Community Services 

Date:         2021-02-25 

Subject:   2021 Landfill Monitoring Agreement 

 
Recommendation: 

That West Elgin Council hereby receives the report from Lee Gosnell, Manager of Operations & 
Community Services; and 
 
That West Elgin Council approve the 2021 Landfill Monitoring Contract submitted by BluMetric 
Environmental.  
 
Purpose: 
 

The purpose of this report is to renew the services of BluMetric Environmental to provide landfill 
monitoring and MECP reporting for 2021. 
 
Background: 
 
BluMetric Environmental (formerly WESA) has been providing quality service to the Municipality of 
West Elgin since 2006 when landfill monitoring began. The scope of work in this contract include 
(but is not limited to) the following; 

1. Landfill monitoring, including ground water testing and ECA compliance, completed twice per 
year (spring and fall). 

2. Technical assistance with implementation, changes or repair of landfill/transfer site operations 
and equipment. 

3. Completion of all MECP requirements including preparation and submission of the annual 
landfill report. 

4. Yearly presentation to council (typically in April) on environmental and operational items 
including test results, usage and life expectancy updates. 

 
Financial Implications:  
 
BluMetric’s quote of $34,430.00 (plus applicable taxes) is included in West Elgin’s 2020 draft 
budget. This represents a 5.5% increase over last year.  
 

  



   P a g e  | 2 

 
Report Approval Details 

Document Title: 2021 Landfill Monitoring Agreement - 2021-05-Operations  

Community Services.docx 

Attachments:  

Final Approval Date: Feb 22, 2021 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

Jana Nethercott 


